
From: Wendy Depear <wendydepear.clerk@outlook.com>  
Sent: 10 March 2021 09:00 
To: planning <planning@boston.gov.uk> 
Subject: B/21/0071 
 
B/21/0071  Single storey rear extension following demolition of existing sunroom and second storey 
side extension at 6, Monarchs ROAD, Sutterton PE20 2HJ 
 
Sutterton Parish Council discussed the application and has no objections. 
 
 
Regards Wendy Depear 
Clerk to Sutterton Parish Council 
 


